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Raszka Shelley

From: carlhenriksen@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 7:20 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Pending legislation

Ms. Raszka: 

 

I was appalled to hear that the State of Oregon is considering passage of legislation forbidding, among other 

things, ever protecting the grey wolf.  I hope that this wrong headed legislation is not under consideration.   

 

There is no data whatsoever that wolves are a danger to people or other than occasional farm animals, for 

whom a less draconian solution can be found.  There has never been a documented fatal attack by a wolf upon 

a person in North America, and only a handful worldwide. 

 

I can only assume that these bills are the result of efforts by persons and or organizations with a narrow 

economic interest in the maintenance or expansion of the status quo where policy supports farming an no 

other land use considerations.  The interests of a wider group of citizens should be considered before Oregon 

continues to blindly support policies that degrade our environment. 

 

Thanks and Best Regards, 

 

Carl Henriksen 

Mill City, Oregon 

 

Sent from Windows Mail 

 


